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Dear Mercedes-Benz Dealers, 

We wanted to update you on the most recent constraints impacting Nappa and Exclusive Nappa Leather on MY22 S5804M/S5004M and AMG 
SL55/SL63 vehicles. 

Depending on capacity, we will need to adjust the availability of the following Nappa and Exclusive Nappa Leather codes:  

S-Class Nappa Leather: 

 801- Black 
 804- Sienna Brown & Black 

 805- Macchiato & Magma Grey 

S-Class Exclusive Nappa Leather: 

 501- Black 
 504- Sienna Brown & Black 
 505- Macchiato & Magma Grey 

 507- Carmine Red & Black 

 508- Silver Grey & Black 

AMG SL STYLE Exclusive Nappa Leather: 

 824- Tartufo Brown / Black 

 835- Macchiato Beige / Titan Grey 
 

Where required we will apply a credit code for missing standard equipment.   
 
We are in the process of updating the affected vehicles with the necessary code changes, which are visible in NetStar. This information is also 
listed in the Dealer Ordering Guide for your reference.  You will be able to make further changes to impacted units until the vehicles lock. 
 
We do not currently have an estimated timeline of when this worldwide shortage will be completed, but will continue to update you as 
we receive more information.     

Please contact your Distribution Liaisons with any questions at 1-800-634-6262. For ETA information or requests to expedite, please 
text the Liaisons at 201-252-5900. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Harmon 
Department Manager 
Product Management, C/GLC/E/CLS/S/Maybach  
Paul.Harmon@mbusa.com 
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